
MINUTES
Leesville Road Football Families

Date | time  Oct 17, 2016; 7pm 

In Attendance

Sign-in sheets in Football Families Binder

Jonas VanHoosier welcomes attendees, begins agenda.

Budget

Mary Schilder presents the current budget. A copy of which can be found in the Football 
Families’ Binder. Mary noted that the donations from the PDP fundraiser are going well and 
participation has improved from last year.

Volunteer / Donation Opportunities
Senior Night
Lisa Krise, who has volunteered to help lead the effort to organize Senior Night, provided 
details on the planning for Sept 28th. A major event is painting the senior’s jersey numbers 
on the Hill, which will take place on Sunday, the 23rd, details to be provided in an email. 
Also, a sign up genius list will be sent out seeking help for game night.
Ed Hughes has volunteered to MC the senior announcements during game night.

Judy Melvin reminded attendees that help is needed in heading up concessions for the 
remainder of the year, especially post-football season.

Other
Kellie Schachle reminds parents of the many ways Football Families communicate - emails, 
facebook, texting, twitter. Parents are asked to inquire if they feel they are not receiving 
expected communications.

Jonas VanHoosier adjourns meeting.

Next Meeting - date will be announced in the near future.


